

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

EOSPITAL BOX 2889

September 13 - September 17, 1971

STUDENT-FACULTY MIGHT SHOW PHOTOGRAPHS: The photos ordered from the proofs that were on reserve in the library during June will be available in the Davison Society Office, 603 Davison Building, from 12:00-1:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 14, and Thursday, September 16. If you ordered photos but cannot pick them up at one of these times, please contact Mona Shangold to make other arrangements.

VOLLEYBALL: The Davison Society has reserved the Fast Campus Gym for volley-ball every Saturday, 2-4 p.m., beginning September 11 and ending December 11. All medical students and their guests are welcome.

LAUNDDY: Arrangements are being made for laundry services for medical students white coats. The cost is estimated at about \$15.00 for this academic year, but the exact cost will not be announced until next week. Any medical students who want to participate in this service should submit their names to Sandy Williams, Box 2876, before September 22.

ANNOUNCEMENTS IN THE SHIFTING DULLNESS: Any person wishing to put an announcement in the Shifting Pullness should mail such announcement (preferably typewritten) to the Davison Society, Shifting Pullness, Box 2889, Duke Hospital, by Wednesday of the week prior to the week the announcement is to be run. Any want ads and "For Sale" items should be sent to the Intercom, rather than to the Shifting Pullness.